

Members of the Stirling Women's Institute. Quilting has been a project of the branch for many years. Some of the quilts are sold to raise funds for Women's Institute projects. Others are given away if a need arises.



Delegates at the Junior Women's Institute Annual Meeting examining "Paper Products" from a display kit obtained from the Loan Library of the Home Economics Branch of the Ontario Department of Agriculture and Food.



Teeswater members were in charge of the registration at the Junior Women's Institute Annual Convention.



Mrs. Russell Yungblut, President Welland East District Women's Institute, presenting a painting of De Cew Falls to Brock University President, J. A. Gibson. This presentation was made to the University in honour of the late Mrs. Hugh Summers an F.W.I.O. and F.W.I.C. president.



Members of the Antrim Women's Institute Branch celebrating their 60th Anniversary. Back row from left, Mrs. Graham Hudson, Mrs. Arthur Gillan, Mrs. Gordon Cavanaugh, Mrs. Edna Biggs, Mrs. Cecil Cavanaugh, Mrs. Garnet Greene, Mrs. Stuart Hudson, Mrs. Henry Hudson, Mrs. Barclay Stewart, Mrs. Ronald Miller, Mrs. Russell Greene. Seated, Mrs. W. R. Cotton, Mrs. Arnold Cavanaugh, Mrs. Melville Green, Mrs. Joe Tinsley, Mrs. Welland Gillan, Mrs. John Story, Mrs. Alma Styles.